
한국미생물 · 생명공학회 50년사

14

Congratulations from SIMB!

On behalf of the Society for Industrial Microbiology and Biotechnology, I am deeply 

honored to extend our sincere congratulations and warm wishes to the Korean Society for 

Microbiology and Biotechnology on their 50th Anniversary! 

KMB now has a half-century of service to the microbiology and biotechnology community, 

and its activities have advanced our scientific community while  improving the lives and 

health of people throughout the world by nurturing excellence in research, publications, 

scientific meetings, workforce development, and technological progress. 

Both of our societies see our common role in facilitating, advancing, and supporting 

scientific progress within microbiology and biotechnology, fostering interactions between 

disciplines, sectors, and scientists at all levels, aiding in developing a bioeconomy, and 

being ambassadors to the public in our fields. SIMB greatly values the relationship we have 

developed with KMB over the years.

We especially value the many experiences our members have been able to share through 

scientific visits, writing, and exchanges, and we look forward to more opportunities 

to collaborate in international meetings. Along with several of my fellow SIMB Board 
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of Directors members, I also look forward to attending and participating in the KMB 

Conference later this year.

SIMB’s Officers, Directors, and Membership all salute your accomplishments and look 

forward to working together in the many years ahead!

Sincerely

Dr. Nigel J. Mouncey

President, Society for Industrial Microbiology and Biotechnology




